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June 16, 2014 

Dear S!Jair-Augimeri, Commissioners, and TTC Staff: 

It is with mixed emotions that I write to you that I will no longer be a member of the 
Commission. 

I have had the honour and privilege to serve on the Commission for close to eight years. 
During that time I have observed many changes and I am pleased that now in 2014 I 
can leave the Commission knowing that it is stronger, more flexible, and better prepared 
for the future than ever before. 

The Commission can look forward to many years of growth, expansion, and 
modernization comfortable in the knowledge that both the public and elected officials 
understand the critical role that public transit will play in the economic and 
environmental sustainability of the City of Toronto and GTA and will continue to support 
the TTC. 

In my new role I will continue to be an advocate for investment in transit and 
infrastructure in our city, region, and province. 

I was able to learn so much from all of you for which I am very grateful. I look forward to 
continuing to work with you in the years to come . 
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